Matthews, Jessica

From: Crescimbeni, John

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 5:54 AM

To: Matthews, Jessica

Subject: FW: Special Committee on Potential Sale of JEA
Jessica:

Can you attach the email string below to the cancellation notice?

John R. Crescimbeni

City Councilman, At-Large, Group 2
Office of the City Council

City Hall at St. James

117 West Duval Street, Suite 425
Jacksonwville, Florida 32202

(904) 630-1381

From: Alan Howard [mailto:ahoward@milamhoward.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 4:55 PM

To: Crescimbeni, John
Subject: RE: Special Committee on Potential Sale of JEA

Thank you, Councilman. Yes, | will make that commitment.

G. Alan Howard

Milam Howard Nicandri Gillam & Renner, P.A.
14 East Bay Street

Jacksonville, Florida 32202

Phone: (904) 357-3660

Email: ahoward@milamhoward.com

This email contains PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL information. [f you are not the intended recipient of this email or have received it in error,
please notify us by reply email and delete this email from your records. Pursuant to IRS Circular 230, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice
contained in this communication is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (1) avoiding penalties under the Internal
Revenue Code or (2) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any matters addressed herein.

From: Crescimbeni, John [mailto:JRC@coj.net]
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 4:52 PM

To: Alan Howard <ahoward@milamhoward.com>
Subject: RE: Special Committee on Potential Sale of JEA
Mr. Howard:

Thank you for your email.



If | cancel the scheduled appearance of Ms. Dykes at Thursday’s meeting of the Special Committee, do you commit to
{regardless of the status of Ms. Dykes or the CEO position) having JEA representatives at the April 19 meeting?

John R. Crescimbeni

City Councilman, At-Large, Group 2
Office of the City Council

City Hall at St. James

117 West Duval Street, Suite 425
Jacksonville, Florida 32202

(904) 630-1381

From: Alan Howard [mailto:ahoward@milamhoward.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 4:08 PM

To: Crescimbeni, John
Subject: Special Committee on Potential Sale of JEA

Councilman Crescimbeni:

| am sorry we were unable to connect by telephone. | was calling to request that you cancel the scheduled appearance
of Melissa Dykes, Interim CEO of JEA, before the Special Committee on the Potential Sale of JEA scheduled for Thursday,
April 12, 2018. Given that Ms. Dykes has only been appointed as interim CEO through April 17", | would prefer that the
JEA Board have the opportunity to discuss the CEO position before she is called upon to address the Special

Committee. The JEA Board fully supports the fact-finding mission of the Special Committee and both the Board and
JEA’s Senior Leadership Team stand ready to assist the Special Committee in any way we can. Please feel free to call me
if you would like to discuss this matter further. Thank you.

G. Alan Howard
Chairman
JEA Board of Directors



